
 

Woodford Lane, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 2JS 
Telephone:  01606 288044    

Email: admin@stjosephs.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mr J Donald  
 

10th November 2016 

 

RE: INTERNET SAFETY 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

It has come to my attention recently that children from our school have been using 

Instagram. This in itself is not a problem, it is however a problem when children are 

using this medium to talk to each other in inappropriate ways and use language that 

would in no way be acceptable at home or in school.   

 

As parents and teachers we must take every step possible to ensure that our children 

are safeguarded at all times. I would ask all parents to look at 

www.saferinternet.org.uk  and look at the risks involved.  

 

I would urge parents to be extra vigilant and challenge their children about their use 

of social media, who they are friends with and who they are following.  

 

As a school we have spent a significant amount of time looking at e-safety this year 

and we will continue to do so in the next academic year.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

 

J Donald  

 

Head Teacher  

 
 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

